STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street * Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 * (509)329-3400

December 16, 2014

Mr. Jerry C. Milbrandt
Milbrandt Evergreen Inc.
PO Box 1260

Quincy, WA 98848

RE: State Waste Discharge Permit Application, Fee Receipt and Public Notice - Permit No.
ST0501285 — Ancient Lake Wine Company

Dear Mr. Milbrandt:

Thank you for submitting an application for renewal of State Waste Discharge Permit Number
ST0501285 for Ancient Lake Wine Company. Ecology accepted the application as complete on
September 16, 2014.

Based on the information in your application, your permit manager will begin the next phase of
the permitting process and start writing Ancient Lake Wine Company’s permit and fact sheet.
As she drafts the permit, she may contact you with questions or request a visit to your facility.

Ancient Lake Wine Company’s new permit will require online submission of Discharge
Monitoring Reports (DMRs) by using WQWebDMR, Ecology’s electronic data reporting
system. Please register online for a WQWebDMR account. All WQWebDMR users will need
to register for their own user ID and password.

Step by Step registration instructions, with screen shots, are provided online at the following
website: http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/wq/permits/paris/webdmr.html.

WQWebDMR Technical Assistance: Email Phone
For technical assistance and help WQWebPortal@ecy.wa.gov 1-800-633-6193/Option 3
getting registered
For Permit specific or urgent issues WOQOWebDMR- (509) 329-3455
ERO@ecy.wa.gov

Please call me at (509) 329-3455 if you have questions or would like one-on-one assistance with
WQWebDMR. We can schedule a time for you to call in for help by phone, plan a visit to your facility,
or set up a meeting at our office.
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Additionally, I am enclosing the Cashiering Receipt for your State Wastewater Discharge Permit
Application Fee.

Washington State Water Pollution Control laws require the publishing of a Public Notice which
describes the discharge for any operation. This provides the public a chance to be aware of, and
comment on, any wastewater treatment and disposal facilities. In compliance with this
requirement, enclosed for your information is the public notice describing your wastewater
treatment discharge.

The Public Notice will be published by Ecology on December 19, 2014 and December 26, 2014
in the Columbia Basin Herald.

Please call Megan Rounds (Facility Manager) at (509) 329-3458 or email at mrou461@ecy.wa.gov if you
have any questions about our review of the application or the permitting process.
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Enclosure: Cashiering Receipt
cc: Megan Rounds, P.E., Ecology/Eastern Region



